

13th November 2023

Dear Hadley EYFS and Year 1 Parents,

Phonics Workshop, EYFS and Year 1 – Tuesday, 5th December 2023

At Hadley we have high expectations of our children and do what we can to ensure they learn well and are making good progress so that they can achieve their potential.

We are keen to work in partnership with our parents so that we can support home learning together. Helping your child with their Phonics learning is important and so we are running a 45-minute Phonics Workshop for parents on **Tuesday**, 5th **December at 9:30am**.

Parents will be asked to wait in the main reception and be guided through to the Phase 1 Hall where the workshop will take place.

This workshop will be run by Rochelle Robb, our EYFS Leader, who will talk about:

- What a Phonic Lesson looks like
- How children learn to blend
- How this helps with reading
- Easy ways for you to help at home

If you would like to attend, please complete the slip below and give to your child's teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Kelly

Deputy Principal Phase 1 Lead

Phonics Workshop for Parents – Tuesday, 5 th December 2023	
Student Name: Univer	rsity:
I will be attending the Phonics Workshop	Yes / No (please circle)
I will not be attending the Phonics Workshop	Yes / No (please circle)
Parent Name:	
Parent Signature:	

Principal - Zoë Thompson BSc Hons, NPQH South Street, Enfield, EN3 4PX Tel: 020 8804 6946 · Fax: 020 8805 9949 · www.oasisacademyhadley.org